
Working Hard for your Professional Development! 
Jayne McBurney (NC), Vice President for Professional Development 

Did you know that there are TWO committees that are working to 
provide Professional Development opportunities to you?   If you are 
interested in serving on one of these committees, please sign up on 
the Member Resources tab on the NEAFCS Website. 

The Professional Development Sub-Committee receives and assures 
that proposals for concurrent sessions for our Annual Session meet 
specific criteria for presentation.  We are about to review your 2020 
proposals and we will be scheduling the concurrent sessions in the 
coming months, presenters will be notified in the spring.  We 

appreciate all of the reviewers who plan to assist in the process of reviewing numerous 
proposals and thank the members for submitting such great content for review.  Leading these 
efforts are the following members who have volunteered to serve:  

Committee Co-chairs:  Candace Heer, Ohio and Christine Kendle, Ohio 

Chair-Elect: Karla Belzer, Illinois   

Apprentice: Amy Bartels, Missouri 

The Webinar Sub-Committee is working on recruiting members with specific expertise to 
encourage more webinars.  Proposals are received on a rolling basis on the website and are 
peer-reviewed to assure that they meet specific criteria for presentation.  Webinars are a great 
way to share your professional expertise, program successes, and meet your university's 
requirements for scholarly work.  Committees within our organization and partner members 
are eligible to present webinars for the full membership, as well.   Serving as leaders on this 
committee are:  

Chair: Valerie Vincent, Louisiana 

Chair-Elect: Kisha Faulk, GA 

 

https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/index.php?option=com_mc&view=mc&mcid=form_131280
https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/index.php?option=com_mc&view=mc&mcid=form_206925

